WOLVERHAMPTON Transport Rules and Information
GRAMMAR SCHOOL

Transport Rules
Students must show their termly pass or single ticket to the driver on entering the vehicle.
Students must remain seated at all times whilst the vehicle is moving.
Students must wear a seatbelt, if fitted, at all times.
Students must sit in a forward facing position at all times.
Students must not undertake any activity, verbal or physical, which distracts the driver.
Students must not bring the School into disrepute via actions towards other road users.

Students may eat and drink cold refreshments in the vehicle but must dispose of all rubbish in the black
bags provided. Hot food and drinks are not permitted.

« Parents are asked to ensure that their child is ready at the bus stop ten minutes before the times indicated
on the routes.

Any students who suffer from travel sickness should take appropriate medication in advance of any journeys
or carry sick bags.

Students must demonstrate the same respect and courtesy to the driver as they would any member of
teaching staff at Wolverhampton Grammar School including undertaking all reasonable requests and
instructions made by the driver.

Bags should be safely stowed in appropriate areas, e.g. under or above seating.

The use of mobile phones on transport is subject to the same policy as in School - photographs, music and
video should not be used or taken at any stage and the use of mobile phones should not be used in a way
that may distract the driver.

Any student who fails to comply with these regulations will receive a single warning by means of a
letter to his/her parents and a discussion with a Deputy Head. A second transgression will result in
an immediate non-refundable loss of the place on School transport.



